


Discussion, Zoning Bylaws
Present: Judi Barrett, Barrett Planning Group

Ms. Judi Barrett stated that there is a public hearing scheduled for the Zoning Bylaw changes next
month. Ms. Barrett stated that she still needs to address what the Board would need for the public
hearing as well has for the presentation at Town Meeting.

Chair Fay stated that he would prefer to have Ms. Barrett present the Bylaw changes at Town Meeting.

Ms. Barrett suggested that a Board Member do the presentation but will be present to answer question
for the Board if they wish.

Mr. Tillotson stated that he would leave the discussion for the presentation at Town Meeting to Mr. Fay
and Ms. Barrett.

Chair Fay stated that he would like Mr. Barrett present for at least one of the public hearings as well as
town meeting to answer any possible questions.

Ms. Barrett stated that she could have handouts available for residents along with a power point
presentation for the public hearing and Town Meeting.

Ms. Barrett left the meeting.
Administrative Announcements

Chair Fay reviewed three Zoning Board of Appeals applications and commented no comment on behalf
of the Board.

Meeting Adjournment

7:10 PM Mr. Mark Fermanian motioned to adjourn, Geof Tillotson 2", The Board voted unanimously to
adjourn. (4-0)

Minutes recorded and submitted by Heather Hampson, Administrative Coordinator



Planning Board Chair (James M. Fay)
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